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Welcome to October - the month of  Thanksgiving and Halloween!     

Now that we have officially said good-bye to summer, we, at language for Life, are super excited  
that we get to enjoy this beautiful Indian Summer! 

 (Idiom: Indian Summer - a period of unseasonably warm and dry weather that sometimes occurs in autumn.)                                 Soon the days will get shorter and colder, so let’s enjoy this gift of sunshine as much as we can! 

At the same time, we have an opportunity to welcome in colder days by celebrating  
Canadian Thanksgiving on October 12th. It is a time of getting together with family and friends  

to express gratitude for all that we have.     
And last but not least: Halloween, a great way to celebrate the end of the great month of  

October! 
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                                                                             Fall Programs 

We have kicked off (Idiom: to kick off - to start something) 
our fall programs and all our evening classes are now full. 
There are however still some spaces available for private 
lessons and small mini classes during daytime hours. 
Contact us any time to inquire about our English 
learning opportunities at Language for Life.  

“Shoot the Shit” volunteer program update 

We are happy to announce that our “Shoot the Shit” program (Idiom: shoot the shit - to have casual  
 conversations with someone) has started successfully. 

    If you are a Language for Life student and you would like to practice your English speaking with 
 a Canadian volunteer, contact us and we will try to hook you up!! 

   (Phrasal verb: hook up - to help someone obtain a product or service) 

          Planning for next season!! 
     
                                                                  We are always planning ahead and looking into the future! 
If you would like to join one of our larger evening or beginner ESL classes, come and meet with 

us for a free language assessment. 
In Person Beginner And Intermediate Evening Classes will start  up again in January!!  

 (Phrasal Verb: start up - begin) 
Contact us and put your name on our wait list 

to be guaranteed a spot!! 
                                                       

Improve your English and make some new friends. 



 

                   RIDDLE OF THE MONTH 

SEPTEMBER RIDDLE OF THE MONTH - DID YOU GUESS IT ?? 

BECAUSE IT IS TOO FAR TO WALK!!🤣  


